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Dear Parent 

Thank you for your continued support of our Year 11 students this term. Students are currently working 

hard on their knowledge and understanding in readiness for the second round of Pre-Public Examinations 

(PPEs) that will take place week commencing Monday 7 February and Monday 28 February 2022 

(German speaking exam will take place Tuesday 22 February and Wednesday 23 February 2022). 

Given that exams are going ahead in the summer it is essential that students gain exam practice and 

receive feedback in readiness for the summer exams. It is important to also mention that these results will 

be the most up to date pieces of evidence that will be used for post-16 interviews and therefore must be 

given the attention they deserve. 

Included is a timetable for the PPEs, so that your child is able to prepare well and ensure that a solid 

foundation of revision is in place. Furthermore, to support your child in their PPEs, please encourage them 

to make good use of the following resources that are readily available: 

• Revision Guides/GCSE POD 

• 50 fact booklets (website) 

• Learning Scientist (website) 

• Exercise books 

• Co-Curricular clubs in and around school 

We wish your child every success in these exams and we know that with your support they will have every 

opportunity to perform well. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr S Chapman 

Assistant Headteacher 
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